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SMHA HOUSELEAGUE RELEASE POLICY 

All release requests must be submitted to the SMHA VP House League hockey, in 

writing, prior to the first Friday in September.  Please use the following email 

address to submit all release requests smha@sudburyminorhockey.ca  

All release requests will be dealt with on a case by case basis. 

No release will be granted prior to the third Friday in September, at which point, 

releases will only be granted when the SMHA program at the appropriate age 

group is full. 

Receiving a release for one season does not guarantee that you will receive a 

release in subsequent years 

Thank You 

SMHA VP House League Hockey 
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